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EDUCATION ADVISORY BOARD MEETING 

100 NORTH ANDREWS AVENUE 
FORT LAUDERDALE, FLORIDA 

8TH FLOOR CONFERENCE ROOM 
 THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 22ND, 2018– 6:30 P.M  
 
        April 2017- APRIL 2018 
Members    Attendance  Present Absent___    
Austin Scott, chair    P     8   0 
Jessica Basi     A    1   2 
Matthew Dorsey    A    4   1 
Maureen S. Dinnen              P              7      1 
Dale Fulton     P    4   4 
Thomas Harrison    A    0   1 
Deniece Jones    A    4   4 
Terry Large     P    4   1 
Dr. Heather Munns    P    7   1 
Dr. Maureen Persi    A    4   4 
Betty Shelley                       P    4   4 
Dr. Barbara Signer    P    6   2 
M. Elaine Wilson    A    4         4 
Natasha Wilson    A    3   4 
Dr. Allan Zeman, vice-chair  P    5             0 
  
 

Appointed Members to the Board: 15 
Needed to constitute a quorum: 8 
 
Staff  
Junia Robinson, Staff Liaison 
 
 
Communication to City Commission  

 
 
The City of Fort Lauderdale Education Advisory Board is concerned with the safety of City 
students. In particular, students in Fort Lauderdale have been made aware of the active 
shooter threat through the tragic events at Marjorie Stoneman Douglas High School. We 
recommend the City Commission direct the City Manager and the Fort Lauderdale Chief of 
Police, in conjunction with Broward County Public School and the Broward County Sheriff’s 
Office, conduct active shooter refresher training in all Fort Lauderdale schools as soon as 
feasible.  
 

 
In a voice vote, the motion unanimously passed. 
 

EX-2 (18-0233)




